
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I write this letter as a letter of recommendation for Josh Rogan. My name is Kevin Thurman and 

I oversee all of our special events at Boar’s Head Resort, including our music events. Josh joined 

our lineup of incredible musicians this summer and quickly rose to the top of the musicians we 

are honored to have perform here. 

 

Josh Rogan is easily the kindest musician I have worked with in over two years here at the 

resort. He is wonderful with the guests and takes the time before, during and after his 

performances to interact, talk and share with them. 

 

Josh is committed to building an environment that is inclusive for all of our resort guests, sports 

club members and the local community. He does an incredible job building his music and set 

lists to each venue he plays at. I am impressed at how he can get the feel of the crowd and the 

vibe of the space and play music fit for that. 

 

Josh has risen to the occasion every time for us and is always willing to jump in and play 

anywhere and anytime on property here. We are honored to have him as part of our family. 

 

I give my highest recommendation to Josh Rogan. We will be bringing him back and I encourage 

others to explore the music he performs. 

 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. Again, I give him my highest recommendation 

and hope you will find as much joy from him and his performances as we have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Thurman 

Director of Special Events 

Boar’s Head Resort 

kthurman@boarsheadresort.com  
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